

TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION



ADAM GIAMBRONE CHAIR JOE MIHEVC VICE-CHAIR SANDRA BUSSIN
GLENN DE BAEREMAEKER
SUZAN HALL
PETER MILCZYN
ANTHONY PERRUZZA
BILL SAUNDERCOOK
MICHAEL THOMPSON

GARY WEBSTER CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER VINCENT RODO GENERAL SECRETARY

September 12, 2007

Mr. Joe Clark Via email: joeclark@joeclark.org

Dear Mr. Clark:

Re: Cancellation of Museum Station Renaissance Project

Your letter of July 9, 2007 which called for cancellation of the Museum Station Renaissance Project has been considered by staff as directed by the Commission at its meeting of July 11, 2007.

The Commission does not support your call to cancel the Museum Station Renaissance Project and redirect TTC's share of the project costs into signage and wayfinding research. In fact this Project is well under construction at this time and scheduled for completion before the end of 2007. The Museum Station design complies with TTC design standards, including the Master Modules and Specifications Manual.

Once completed, the Project will not only achieve a state of good repair but will also provide an enhanced environment for transit patrons.

Sincerely,

Adam Giambrone

Chair

50-60/1-9 1113321

Copy: Mr. Rahul Bhardwaj

Toronto Community Foundation